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To Representatives of KIF member countries 

 

It's been less than 6 months before the world championships.  

From now on, we will send out information on the status of new 
coronavirus infection and immigration regulations in Japan at the 
beginning of every month.  

The daily number of newly infected people in Japan has recently 
continued to be around one per million people.  

Compared to the 5th wave in August, it is less than 1/100.  

The Government of Japan has significantly reduced behavioral 
restrictions. 

However, with the advent of Omicron strains, entry from abroad 
is currently prohibited.  

The Japanese government is taking cautious measures due to 
the unknown infectivity of the Omicron strain and the 
effectiveness of the vaccine.  

We hope the situation will improve.  

At the time of the World Championships, we plan that all 
participants must use the same accommodation.  

Assuming that there will be a three-day quarantine period after 
entering Japan, we have secured accommodation from check-in 
on May 24th to check-out on May 31st.  

Accommodation expenses during the voluntary quarantine period 
will be borne by the All-Japan KUDO Federation, the organizer of 
the tournament.  

Next, we plan to disseminate information in the first week of 
January next year.  
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